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To whom it may concern,  
 
We are reaching out to share information about our upcoming Eid celebration, a deeply 
significant event for Muslims around the world which is celebrated for one to three days. 
  
According to our lunar calendar, Eid is anticipated to take place on March 30th this year. 
 
Eid is a joyful occasion that marks the conclusion of a month of fasting and spiritual 
growth. It is an important time for Muslims to gather with friends and family. Many 
community members will be taking the day off from work and school to observe this 
special day, which includes familial gatherings, communal prayers, and various festive 
traditions.  
 
We kindly ask for your understanding and support during this important religious 
observance. Your accommodation will greatly contribute to our celebration and the 
sense of community we cherish.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Salah Mahmoud 
Imam, Islamic Center of Frisco 


